
 

Dear Coaches, 

 

We would like to extend an invitation to you and your track teams to attend the Scorpion Relays on 

Friday, March 8th.  The meet will have a varsity boys and girls and a junior varsity boys and girls 

division. 

 

The meet is held at Clark stadium in Fort Worth.  The facility is really a very nice complex. 

 

The entry fee is $200.00 for each varsity team and $ 175.00 for each J.V. team. Please give us your 

E-Mail address so we can communicate with each other in a more efficient manner. 

 

Entry forms, schedules and other pertinent information will be sent to accepting schools at a later 

date.  If you have any questions you can contact Coach Danny Dailey or Coach Donna Warner. 

Good luck in this year’s track season and we look forward to seeing you in March. 

 

Thanks, Danny Dailey and Donna Warner 

 

 

_______________________  We will not be able to attend 

 

We will attend with following teams: 

 

Varsity Boys _______________  JV. Boys ________________ 

 

Varsity Girls_______________  JV Girls _________________  

 

School______________________________________ 

 

Coaches name_______________________       E-Mail _________________________ 

 

Phone _____________________________    Fax ____________________________ 

 

SOUTH HILLS TRACK & FIELD 
South Hills High School  6101 McCart Ave  Ft. Worth,  Tx, 76133 

Fax(817) 814 -7050 
Danny Dailey       Donna Warner      

Office (817) 814 - 7000     

Cell (817) 896 – 6676    

E-Mail danny.dailey@fwisd.org     donna.warner@fwisd.org 

mailto:danny.dailey@fwisd.org

